
REDLAND PE TWO YEAR CYCLE 

 Wrens and Owls Starlings and Robins Puffins and Nightingales Buzzards and Hawks Kingfishers and Falcons 

Year A (2021/2022) Gymnastics 
 
Dance  
 
Fundamental Games (inc. 
attacking and defending) 
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 
Athletics  
 

Gymnastics 
 
Dance 
 
Fundamental Games (inc 
attacking and defending) 
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 
Athletics 
 
 

Swimming Year 4 only 
 
Athletics  
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 
Invasion games 
(attacking and 
defending) 
Basketball 
 
Gymnastics  
 
Dance 
 
Net and wall Games – 
Tchoukball/ 
Handball  
 
Striking and fielding - 
Rounders 
 
 

Swimming Year 4 only 
 
Outdoor Adventurous 
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 
Invasion games 
(attacking and 
defending) 
Tag rugby 
Football 
 
Gymnastics  
 
Dance 
 
Net and wall games – 
Tennis 
 
Striking and fielding - 
Cricket 

Swimming Year 6 top up 
only 
 
Athletics  
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 
Invasion games 
(attacking and 
defending) 
Hockey 
Netball 
 
Gymnastics  
 
Dance 
 
Net and wall games – 
Badminton 
Volleyball 
 
Striking and fielding - 
Rounders 
 

Year B (2022/2023) Gymnastics 
 
Dance  
 
Fundamental Games (inc. 
attacking and defending) 
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 

Gymnastics 
 
Dance 
 
Fundamental Games (inc 
attacking and defending) 
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 

Swimming Year 4 only 
 
Invasion Games 
(attacking and 
defending) 
Hockey 
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 

Swimming Year 4 only 
 
Athletics  
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 
Gymnastics 
 

Swimming Year 6 top up 
only 
 
Outdoor Adventurous  
 
REAL PE Jasmin (balance, 
agility and coordination) 
 



 
Athletics  

 
Athletics 
 
 

Gymnastics 
 
Dance 
 
Net and wall Games –  
Tennis 
 
Striking and fielding – 
Cricket 

Invasion games 
(attacking and 
defending) 
Dodgeball 
Netball 
 
Gymnastics  
 
Net and wall Games – 
Volleyball 
 
Striking and fielding – 
Rounders 
 

Invasion Games 
(attacking and 
defending) 
Football 
Tag Ruby 
 
Gymnastics 
 
Dance 
 
Net and wall Games – 
Tennis 
 
Striking and fielding- 
cricket 

 

 


